Hello Lowell Families and Community,

Teachers are working away on report cards today so be on the lookout for those next week.
Please don't hesitate to reach out to teachers with any questions.

Our Lost and Found is still overflowing with lots of warm clothing! If your child is missing any
arficles of clothing, please be sure to check it out.

Please note, our game times have changed for High School Basketball at Reedsport on
Saturday, January 28. The new times are JV Boys 4:30pm, Varsity Boys 6:00pm, and Varsity
Girls 7:30pm.

On Tuesday, January 31, our basketball games will all be held at Toledo High School. Both JV
teams will only play one half only due to a lack of Toledo players. New game times are: JV
Boys 4:00pm, JV Girls 5:00pm, Varsity Boys 6:00pm, and Varsity Girls 7:30pm.

Our high school female wrestlers will be competing in the District tournament at Cottage
Grove High School on Feb 3, at 3:00 pm and on Feb 4, at 10:00am.

The Lowell School District MOT Department will be hosting a community meeting on February
3, 2023, at 11:30am in the PDC for anyone interested, to come and learn more about the
Community Renewable Energy Grant. We are working to apply for this grant that would
upgrade our infrastructure and help prepare our district to support the students and
community in times of need. Jason Pickett will be in attendance to speak about the grant
and to answer any questions. To attend this meeting, please check in at the front office of
Lundy Elementary upon arrival. If you have questions, please call 541.937.5070.

Mark your calendars, Lowell families! FRC Parent Education and Empowerment Class#2 is
scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2023, from 5:30-8:00 PM. This class will be a follow-up to
our initial Explosive Child and Love & Logic course. All are welcome, but priority registration is
reserved for families who attended session #1. Registration will open to the public February
13, 2023. Contact Linda Brecht-Kwirant, or Cassie Day with questions: 541-937-2124.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



